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12 February 2010 Meeting: GOV/OR.1260 

 United Nations Fora 

IAEA: Election of the 

Chairman of the Board 

of Governors 

 (GOV/OR.1260 – Para 31) Egypt, speaking on behalf of NAM, 

congratulated the Chairman [Muhammad Shahrul Ikram Yaakob of 

Malaysia] on his election. 

 (GOV/OR.1260 – Para 32) NAM also appreciated Mr Arshad’s [Mohd 

Arshad bin Manzoor Hussain] efforts as Chairman and had valued his 

steady hand in the day-to-day running of the Board and in the handling of 

numerous challenges. His independence and strong commitment to 

fairness had served the Agency well. NAM wished him all the best in his 

future endeavours. 

Matters on UN and 

IAEA 

 (GOV/OR.1260 – Para 31) Egypt, speaking on behalf of NAM, 

congratulated the Chairman [Muhammad Shahrul Ikram Yaakob of 

Malaysia] on his election. 

 (GOV/OR.1260 – Para 32) NAM also appreciated Mr Arshad’s [Mohd 

Arshad bin Manzoor Hussain] efforts as Chairman and had valued his 

steady hand in the day-to-day running of the Board and in the handling of 

numerous challenges. His independence and strong commitment to 

fairness had served the Agency well. NAM wished him all the best in his 

future endeavours. 

 


